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Re:  AGi/LT 
 
11 March 2022 
 
 
Dear parents 
 

Re: Disasters Emergency Committee Appeal and Comic Relief Fundraising Day 

 

In awareness of what is happening in Ukraine a number of students have asked if we can do something 
as a school to support those affected by the ongoing situation. We agree this is an important cause.  
 

As such, I am writing to let you know that next Friday, 18 March, will be a blue and yellow themed non-
uniform day for staff and students to raise money for the Disasters Emergency Committee Appeal to 
provide food, water, shelter, healthcare and protection for refugees from Ukraine. Students are 
encouraged to come to school in non-uniform that is blue and/or yellow in colour (and appropriate clothing 
for school) with a suggested minimum £1 donation made to charity. 
 

Friday 18 March is also Comic Relief Red Nose Day, so students are permitted to sport a red nose or 
other Comic Relief merchandise on the day and all funds raised will be divided equally between the 
two charities. 
 

The minimum £1 suggested donation can either be paid via Parentpay or in cash that can be thrown into 
SLT’s donation buckets on arrival at the school gate on Friday morning. (Please note, there will be no 
handling of money, so we will not be able to give students any change if they bring more than they wish to 
donate). 
 

We hope you will be able to support our fundraising for these two important charities. 
 

Many thanks in advance. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs A Gibbins 
Head of School 
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